

Our Ref: M54/M6 Link Road

14 February 2020

Please ask for: Kelly Harris

Direct Dial: (01902) 696317

Email: k.harris@sstaffs.gov.uk

Emré Williams
NSIP Case Manager
National Infrastructure Planning
The Planning Inspectorate
3K Kite Wing,
Temple Quay House,
2 The Square,
Bristol, BS1 6PN

Dear Emré

Application by Highways England for an Order Granting Development Consent for M54 to M6 Link Road Project – Adequacy of consultation request

Thank you for your recent correspondence regarding the above.

I can confirm that South Staffordshire Council is satisfied that consultation to date on the above proposal is adequate; and Highways England has complied, in relation to the proposed application, with its duties under sections 42, 47 and 48 of PA2008 relating to consultation and publicity. Due to the limited time available to consider the finalised scheme prior to submission, there remains outstanding issues to be addressed between South Staffordshire Council/Staffordshire Council and Highways England in relation to the detail of specific proposals; however the local authorities look forward to working positively with Highways England to ensure the best possible scheme can be delivered to the benefit of road users and our communities.







Yours sincerely



Councillor Roger Lees

Deputy Leader and Cabinet Member for Planning and Regulatory Services South Staffordshire Council

